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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

To welcome children back to school with a bang, on the first day of Term 5 (Tuesday, April 22nd) we are going 

to be celebrating ‘Earth Day’. This is going to be a fun, engaging, and eye-opening day for the children! 

On this day, we are inviting all children to come to school dressed as an endangered animal. There will be a 

competition for the best dressed, with prizes for creativity and effort!  

Throughout the day, students will engage in exciting activities across a range of subjects, including English, 

Geography, and History, all focused on learning about endangered species. Each class will explore a different 

endangered animal, learning about its habitat, the threats it faces, and ways we can help save it. 

As part of the day’s activities, there will be special assemblies and a fun, friendly competition between classes. 

The challenge will centre on a ’battle’ to determine which class's endangered animal is in the most need of being 

saved. 

At 3:00 PM, we invite you to come and see the children’s incredible work in their classrooms. This will be a 

fantastic opportunity to celebrate their learning and creativity. 

As we focus on these incredible creatures, we also want to act. If you are able to, we encourage you to consider 

donating £1 to the World-Wide Fund for Nature (WWF) to support their important work in saving endangered 

species. Every bit helps, and it’s a great opportunity to show our children how we can all make a difference. 

Please visit this link to donate and join in the effort to protect these wonderful creatures: 

https://support.wwf.org.uk/donate-to-wwf 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a wonderful Earth Day celebration! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Bax  

Geography Lead  
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